
 

  

Date: 28th June, 2024. 

 

To, 

The Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 

 

Ref: Reg.29 of SEBI (LODR) Regulation, 2015; BSE Scrip ID: 543364  

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

This is with reference to your mail dated 26th June, 2024 on the captioned subject, 

asking for clarification on Price Movement, in this regard, we would like to inform you 

that the Company till now has made all necessary disclosures from time to time 

wherever applicable in accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015.  

Furthermore, we assure you that, we shall continue the same practice in future also. The 

Company has not withheld any material information/event that in our opinion would 

have a bearing on the price of our scrip. The movement in price is completely market 

driven and the management of the Company do not have any control over the same.  

    

We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 

 

For Markolines Pavement Technologies Limited 

(Formerly known as Markolines Traffic Controls Limited) 

 

 

Sanjay Patil 

Managing Director 

Din No.00229052 
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